
September 11, 2021 
The Wednesday carve-in is resuming. 
 
After a year long hiatus Zumbro Lutheran has agreed to let us use their space for 
our Wednesday carve-in beginning next week on 9/15. Unless there is a conflict, 
we will be meeting from 9 am to 12 noon each Wednesday, in the Banquet room 
on the lower level of the Church just off the gym. (Our old meeting room 108 is 
now a storage room.) When we resume there will now be a $2 charge per person 
per week which is a very special rate for which we are grateful. (We will discuss 
the financial arrangements further at the meeting.) There are now two elevators, 
one at the front entrance and the refurbished old one near the office. You will want 
to press -2 to get to the basement. If you encounter problems finding the group, 
please ask at the office. The new office manager is Keri MacIver. Our carve-in is 
open to all, not just the members of the Woodcarver's Club. We will continue to 
clean up after ourselves and , also, we will be required to wear masks and no treats 
for the present. 
 
Please note: The Luther Nursing students may be in and around the building, along 
with the preschool kids using the gym when we meet. 


